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BROCKTON BULLETIN 5th Dec 19 

Class One have really 

excelled making their 

traditional tales into 

audiobooks. Recep-

tion used electronic books to rec-

ord speech and sound effects, 

whilst Y1 & Y2 used the ipads. The 

children have also been busy writ-

ing instructions to make paper 

chains and measuring 

length in cm.  

Movie Night was very well received by the 

children and raised £90. Thank you FOBS 

We would like to take the opportunity to 

thank and send Christmas wishes to the 

Open The Book team who continually delight 

Brockton children re-enacting Bible stories. 

The children LOVE you coming, thank you for 

your time and energy Ladies!  

Class Two have enjoyed trying out the 

Victorian games the children have 

made as part of their homework. The 

children have also researched and 

written short plays on particular as-

pects of climate change. They have be-

gun recording these plays with Mrs 

Burton to show Mrs Cowper. Have fun 

at Enginuity Class Two. 

Also, great job with your reverse advent 

collections Class Two, keep it up! 

 

 

 

 

  

Class Three have been busy working on com-

prehension from both sides of the paper.    

Having completed a test paper the class    

studied text from Treasue Island and about the 

moon landing and wrote questions to explore 

comprehension.  

Maths tasks this week focussed on the addi-

tion of fractions and topic work on World War II 

is drawing to a conclusion as we explore D Day. 

to Liv Martin & Sarah 

Kennils for reading with the 

children in school; 

volunteers always welcome! 

Please join us at our Federation 

Christingle Service 

Church of the Holy Trinity, Much Wenlock 

Wednesday 18th December 2pm 

Please arrange to collect your child by 3pm 

from Much Wenlock Church note NO ASC 

Book a Table to sell your 

goodies, or join us on the 

day and explore what’s 

on offer at Brockton’s 

Christmas Fair WED 11th 

Class One are practising their  

Nativity beautifully, join us for 

the final performance Easthope 

Church Fri 13th @ 2pm 

No ASC  

Jan 23rd Staff 

Training 

Please remember 

PE kits to be in 

school every week 

and to label        

children’s clothes 



 

 

 

Tue 10th Dec Bags 2 School Collection 

Wed Christmas Fair—School 

Hall 3pm—5pm 

11th Dec 

Fri Class 1 Nativity 2pm  

Easthope Church 

13th Dec 

Tue 17th Dec  Christmas Dinner & 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Wed Christmas Service 2-3pm 

Much Wenlock Church 

18th Dec 

Thu  19th Dec Christmas Party 

Fri 20th Dec Pantomime 10–12.30 

Oakengates Theatre  

Sun Three Parishes Party  22nd Dec 

Mon 23rd Dec Christmas Break 

Mon Back to School 6th Jan 

Thu 16th Jan EKO Assembly—Parents 

welcome 

Fri Young Voices Concert 

Genting Arena 

17th Jan 

Wed Greek Day with Ed 

Class 3 

22nd Jan 

Wed FOBS & Preschool 

Curry & Quiz night  

22nd Jan 

Thu 13th Feb FOBS & Preschool  

Valentines Disco  

Mon 17th Feb Half Term 

   

   

   

   

Extra Curricular Club News 

 
French Club Monday 3.15—

4.15  

In Class 1 

Tag Rugby  Tuesday 3.15—

4.15 

On the Field 

Football Wednesdays 

3.15—4.15 

On the Field or 

In the Hall 

Ammonites Trilobites 

  

Crinoids Brachiopods 

  

Willow Allen—Super expressive reading 

whilst making your audio book 

Georgia Pullen-Lockley– Excellent    

instructions and sounding out 

Seth Allsop—Lovely description of Mog 

the Cat 

Ewan Castle—Thoughtful Victorian 

game 

Isabel Boughey—Quick thinking 1st Aid 

being kind and compassionate  

Ewan Whitley—Determination and hard 

work 

Raef Ball—Great work in Maths 

WELL DONE CERTIFICATES 

Bags 2 School bags collection 

this Tuesday, any bags       

accepted and can be left in 

the disabled loo at school.  

Thank you very much! 

School Council Tombola 

At the Christmas Fair school council will be running a tombola stall 

and are seeking donations of suitable new or good used items for 

their stall.  There are also two hampers on display in Reception; 

raffle tickets will be available at Christmas Fair, and the raffle will be 

drawn at Christingle service.  

EKO—Educating Kids Outdoors—are coming to do an      

assembly to introduce a new FOBS funded ASC which will 

start after Feb half term, come along to learn more  


